THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY
WASHINGTON

My dear Mro and Mrs., Dugean:

Ilearncd with deep regret of the death of you
son, Petty Officer William Joseph Duggan, United
States Navy, which occurred on 6 JTanuary 1967,

Your son truly stands honored among honorod
men with whom he shared the common ideals of a
greatl nation free to choose its destiny.

My sincere sympathy is extended to you in
his loss,

-

Sincerely yours,

S 1

Mur., and Mrs. Paul Aloyious Duggan
34951 Lyndora Street
Lviwoeod, California Q0202




